
RESIDENT OPPORTUNITY SELF-SUFFICIENCY PROGRAM (ROSS) 
 
The Resident Opportunity Self-Sufficiency Program (ROSS) is sponsored by the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) to encourage local, innovative 
strategies that link Public Housing (PH) residents with public and private resources to enable 
participating families to obtain economic independence and housing self-sufficiency. 
 
 
ROSS provides referrals for resources on a variety of issues, including: 
 

 G.E.D./College Prep   Leadership Development 
 Adult Computer Classes  Healthcare 
 Childcare    Accessibility Resources 
 Credit Issues    Social Security Benefits 
 Community Service   Taxes 
 Employment Readiness  Volunteer Opportunities 
 Financial Literacy   Substance Abuse Counseling 
 Homeownership Counseling  Youth Development Programs 
 Identity Theft Issues   Youth Development Programs 
 Disability Counseling   Parent Education 
 Support Services   Transportation 
 Nutrition    Veterans’ Issues 

 
 
HOW DO I QUALIFY? 
 
Only PH residents through the Clearwater Housing Authority (CHA) are eligible to participate. 
 
CONTACT US 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information regarding the ROSS Program, please 
contact our ROSS Coordinator via email at swhite@clearwaterhousingauth.org  or phone at 
(727) 446-1045, ext. 265. 


